
Enjoyed June’s session? Or maybe you missed
it? Sign up for July’s Brunch & Brainstorm

NOW! We will be discussing Increasing
Identification of Labor Trafficking Survivors.

Thank you for attending Framework’s
grantee-centered office hours event,
"Brunch and Brainstorm", aimed at
increasing OVC grantee awareness of
the new labor trafficking grant
reporting expectations starting in
2023. We appreciate your
engagement and participation!

6.20.24 Takeaways
Agency Spotlight

Know Your Area
Understand Your

Organization
Dedicate to

Serving Survivors

Conduct desk reviews,
regional scans, and
needs assessments

Understand area
demographics and
industries

What current processes
need to be updated?

What departments need
training?

What partners, outreach
programs, and awareness
campaigns are needed?

Create a long-term plan
to expand access

Increasing access is not
achieving perfection

Thank you so much to Yamile Morales, Human
Trafficking Program Manager with Tapestri,
for sharing her experience with expanding
access to labor trafficking survivors. 

OVC Expectation: Expanding Access to Labor Trafficking Survivors 


